
  

Wednesday 26th January 

Early Years trip to the woods 

Tuesday 1st February 

Chinese Artist visitor to school 

Friday 4th February 

NSPCC Numbers day – detail to follow 

Monday 7th February 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 8th February 

Safer Internet Day  

Friday 18th February  

Teacher training day – school closed 

Monday 21st February 

Half Term 

Thursday March 3rd 

Dance sessions begin 

Thursday 7th April 

Year 4 skipping festival 

Friday 8th April  

Additional Bank holiday  

Monday 11th April 

Easter Holidays 

Wednesday 27th April 

Year 4 trip to Robinwood 

Monday 30th May 

Half Term 

 

 

 

 

                      Friday 21st  January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This week’s Friday Flyer is all about celebrating success and learning. 

 
Incredible multi skills talent in Year 4 

A massive congratulations to Year 4 who came second in the final of the  School 

Games Multi skills competition last Friday.  It was held virtually in the hall linking 

live with other schools taking part in the final.  All the children showed great 

confidence and determination and had brilliant attitudes. We are so proud of 

them all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Website  

If you think you may have missed something  

posted on Dojo - all the latest Friday Flyers,  

term date information, school policies  

(including safeguarding & child protection), curriculum information, class pages, 

online safety information & support for parents in addition to mental health and 

wellbeing resources are all available on our school website. 

http://www.hexhamfirst.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

This week in assemblies we are continuing our work on revisiting our school 

values – The Hexham Way and learning about British Values too. We focussed on 

The Rule of law. We talked about rules and why they are important and 

reminded ourselves of our school rules that are there to keep us safe. Children 

listened to the story “ Why Can’t I” that explained why we should follow rules.  
 

 

 

Well done to this week’s Dojo 

Certificates holders 

Reception:  Eva - confidence 

Year 1:         Mya - respect 

Year 2:         Jake C - confidence 

Year 3:         Kai - Curiosity 

Year 4:         Archie – resilient  

 

Handwriting Certificates go to: 
Isla, Jac, Maisie, Jessica and Aria 

Kind   Respectful   Resilient   Ambitious   Curious   Confident   Unique   Safe 

Congeal- When a liquid congeals, it becomes very thick and 

sticky and almost solid. E.g.: The custard looked like it had 

congealed.. 

Incredible Scientists 

 

Year 4 have been scientists and enjoyed 

using scientific equipment loaned from 

Newcastle University. They used the kinetic 

theory model to demonstrate how the 

particles in a solid, liquid and a gas change 

when heat is applied.  

 
Future computer programmers 

Reception enjoyed using the 

programmable robots “beebots” 


